Colle Podlewe CO-. M

Charles, Alistair, Stuart & Ian are sad to announce the passing of
Carole on 3oth January 2024.

A service will be held at Hereford Crematorium on
Wednesday 6th March at 11.15am.

Refreshments will be served at The Chapel Tea Rooms located within
the grounds of the Crematorium after the service.

If it’s more convenient, on Friday 7th June 2024 on what would have
been Carole's birthday, we intend to reunite her with her parents by
scattering her ashes at Lodge Hill Crematorium Birmingham.

We'll be in touch with final details closer to the day
if you wish to join us.

RSVP

Alistair Cattanach, The Sheiling, Church Street, Weston Subedge GL55 6QT
Email: aliloucatt@outlook.com
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